SAMPLE LETTER OPPOSING A PROPOSAL

The Honorable John Jones

Legislative Office Building

Hartford CT 06106

Dear Senator Jones:

As one of your constituents, I was very concerned to learn that the General Assembly is considering a bill to reduce eligibility for the HUSKY program.

Since its inception in 1997, HUSKY has provided hundreds of thousands of low-income children, their parents and caregivers with affordable access to quality health care services. Access to preventive services, in particular, is critical to healthy development for children and has undoubtedly reduced the need for expensive treatments for more serious illnesses. While I understand the state is facing a reduction in revenues, as a resident of the wealthiest state in the US, I believe we, in Connecticut, can afford to continue to serve this basic human need. I also believe that most Connecticut residents would agree. 

You have always been a champion of children’s health; if I can be of any assistance, please call me. Thank you for your time and your commitment to the health of all Connecticut citizens.

Sincerely,

Susan Voter

123 Morning Glory Lane

Small Town, CT 06000

(203) 555-5555

svoter@yahoo.com

